
   

Dear Legislator, 

  

I am writing to ask you to oppose HB 3464. We are a 

nation of laws and I expect our lawmakers not to pass bills 

that would aid and abet people who are breaking the 

law.  Our elected leaders should be expected, by their 

oath of office, to uphold the laws of this nation, not work to 

circumvent them to benefit people here illegally and at the 

expense of the Oregon taxpayer! 

  

Sincerely, 

Melissa Anderson (a registered voter) 

 


